
 
 
CirNo29/AJB/AY2020-21/JANUARY       16th January 2021 

 

Subject: PRE-MOCK EXAMINATION & REGULAR CLASSES 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Sequel to the latest directives received from ADEK that Distance Learning (DL) mode would 

continue for the next three weeks, you are hereby informed that:  

1. The proposed Pre-Mock Exam erstwhile scheduled to begin tomorrow 17th of January 

2021 has now been rescheduled to be held after the resumption of Face-to-Face (F2F) 

learning mode in February. The precise schedule will be communicated soon.  

2. Consequent to the deferment, you are now advised, that your ward needs to prepare 

for a full syllabus assessment in each of the chosen subjects, for the examination to 

be held in February 2021. 

3. Full classes resume tomorrow, in Distance Learning Mode (DL), 17th of January 2021. 

There might be some adjustments to your timetable. The class/subject teacher will let 

you know.  

4. Attending Classes is compulsory. Teachers will be assessing in their respective subjects 

during class hours and these results will be kept as evidence for further use.  

You are requested to advise and monitor that your child/children attend and participate 

actively in all classes. Classes begin at 7:45am. 

 

Stay safe and healthy. 

 

Best Regards,  
AJB School Administration 


